Minutes of Washington Cemetery Trustees’ Meeting

Date: May 18,2015 —7:00 p.m.
In Attendance: Phil Barker (chair), Kathy West, and Kitty West (bookkeeper).

Minutes Approved: Minutes were approved for April 27, 2015 as written.

Old Business:

Our perpetual care lots now agree with the Trustees of Trust Funds count, but our cemetery lot
count does not.

Phil has one trash can and needs to pick up another for the East Washington Cemetery. La Valley
Northern Services has not put out the trash can in the New Center Cemetery yet.

Phil has not contacted Stone Vault yet to get estimates for stone work.

Phil will schedule a meeting with the web master so we can find out what information we should
have on our web sight.

We signed the authorization to pay form for cemetery maintenance for May.
New Business:

Phil announced that the Cemetery Trustees annual seminar is scheduled for June 4™, from 8:30 to
2:30 in Concord. Kitty and Phil plan to attend.
Kitty gave 200 new flags to Kenny on May 10™ and 11™.

Flags were placed on the graves of veterans, however 7 flags were missing. Kitty wrote Kenny a
letter with a list of the lots that had been overlooked. She hand delivered it.

Phil said Kenny has left about 50 new flags and a few old flags at his house.

Kitty shared a list of deceased persons whose names and dates have been entered on monuments
but have not yet been interred.

Kitty had a few questions on the lot numbering in the Maynard Section of the East Washington
Cemetery.

Meeting adjourned at 7:46 p.m.



